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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

MONDAY, MAY 14, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Mon. 5/14  Attention seniors:  Your four-year college or university will need a copy of 

your final high school transcript.  Please pick up a Transcript Request Form for 

Current Students from Mr. De Jesus in the Guidance Office.  You will need to 

fill out this form and provide us with a stamped envelope addressed to your 

college’s admissions office.  Please return the form and envelope to the box on 

Mr. De Jesus’ desk labeled “Senior Final Transcript Requests.” 

Tues. 5/15  Attention all students:  Locker clean out day will be next week on Thursday, 

May 24
th

.  All lockers must be cleaned out by 3:30 p.m. on Thursday, May 24
th

.  

Please make sure you get everything out of your locker!  

Mon. 5/14  Attention students:  If you have unserved Saturday schools or detentions, you 

will not be able to get a locker next year until they are served.  If you wait until 

next year to serve them, you still may have to wait to get a locker if there are 

none available or there is a waiting list.  Seniors, unserved Saturday schools 

and detentions will make you ineligible to participate in senior activities.  So, 

make sure to serve any outstanding Saturday schools or detentions now to 

avoid these consequences! 

Tues. 5/15  Have you lost something?  Please make sure you check the lost and found box 

in the hallway leading to the staff lounge for lost items.  If you do not pick up 

your lost items by Thursday, May 31
st
, the box will be cleaned out and any 

items remaining will be donated. 

Thurs. 5/17  Attention all returning and new ASB members: There is a mandatory meeting 

this Thursday May, 17
th

, after school in Room 347, Mr. Hardy's room.  This 

meeting is concerning next year and this summer, so please be there and be 

prompt! 
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